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Intergovernmental 

Consultation  

 

 

 

ERO 019-4706 - Technical Bulletin - Flooding Hazards: 
Data Survey and Mapping Specifications 

Ministry/Department 

Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry 

Consultation Deadline 

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 

Summary 

As part of Protecting People and Property: Ontario’s Flooding Strategy, the MNRF is 

updating existing technical guidance used to support the implementation of natural 
hazard policies. The existing technical guidance was created between 1996-2002, 

and does not reflect updates in science and technology since that time. The 
proposed technical bulletin contains updated provincial mapping standards aimed to 
increase clarity and consistency in flood mapping in Ontario. 

Proposed Form of Input 

Staff may prepare a letter for submission to the Environmental Registry of Ontario 

as part of this consultation process. 

Rationale 

The City of Guelph has an interest in providing input on technical guidance affecting 
natural hazard policy implementation.  

Lead 

Planning and Building Services, Engineering and Transportation Services 

Link to Ministry Website 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-4706
 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-822-1260 extension 5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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